
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

 Sub- Representations received from not eligible candidates in  

  support of their eligibility. 

 Ref: Vacancy Notice No. 06/2023 dated 27.01.2023 

 

 A notice containing list of not eligible candidates was displayed on NCRTC 

website, seeking representation in support of their eligibility. In reply two 

representations were received, among them the supporting documents submitted by 

Sh. Anil Balani are found adequate in support of his eligibility. The information for 

documents verification and interview has been sent on his registered E-mail ID.  
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